
 

 

Clarification on recent Media Reports on MSE launching a Fund 

With reference to certain reports appearing in the media about Metropolitan Stock 

Exchange’ tie-up with Canada-based DTM Global Holdings, a company promoted by the 

Delamore & Owl (D&O) Group and partners, the Exchange would like to clarify that 

neither the Exchange nor any of its employees / management personnel has issued any 

official statement / release / quote on any purported plans of launching a fund for any 

purpose whatsoever.   

  

The official statement of the company in this regard containing details of the tie-up 

between the two entities is available on our website under "About Us > Announcement" 

section. Anything beyond what is mentioned in the note shall be clearly not attributed to 

the exchange nor does the exchange concur with same. 

  

Link: https://www.msei.in/SX-Content/common/MCX-SX-Announcements/Recent-

Development/2018/October/MSE-Exchange-Update.pdf 
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